
Dear Member of the Energy & Natural resources committee, 

  

My name is Pat Weninger, I am an avid sportsman and lifelong resident. I am writing today in 
favor of SB 2155. I believe this strikes a fair compromise between landowners and the public for 
available tags. Both private and public have rights to this argument. This may not be a one size 
fits all but 50/50 split in my view point gets close. 

Wildlife should be managed by the rule of law as it is a public resource and as such should be 
enjoyed by all ND residents. Understandably some of these conversations are hard to have or 
change is hard to adjust to. 

I ask you to consider a do pass for this bill, or at least change for a fair compromise. 

Thank you for your valuable time, 

Pat Weninger  

 


